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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
I am writing to offer your child the chance to take part in Scootsure Scooter training on 
Thursday 1st December. There will be space for 30 pupils to take part. 
 
Scootsure is a playground based scooter training session mainly for pupils in Year 2 
who may already use their scooters to get to school or pupils that would like to in the 
future. It is intended to not only improve safety but also to validate the scooter as a 
suitable method to travel to school in the eyes of the school community and local 
residents. 
 
If you would like your child to participate, use the following link to complete the online 
consent form: 
 
https://www.bromley.gov.uk/ScootsureTrainingRequest 
 
Please note that spaces will be issued on a first come first served basis, there will be 
30 spaces available. The deadline for applying is Thursday 24th November at 9am. A 
list of participants will be sent to the school after this time and you will be informed by 
your school if your child has a place. 
 
Please note that each child participating should have a suitable helmet and their 
own scooter. Sharing of equipment is not permitted. Please also ensure that pupils are 
dressed appropriately for the training, including sensible footwear as directed by your 
school. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

School Travel Plan Team 

Place Department 
London Borough of Bromley 
 

https://www.bromley.gov.uk/ScootsureTrainingRequest

